
DEAR LOCAL COTTEY CHAIR,
We have gathered a collection of eleven brief presentations that 
you may print and use during the report of committees at monthly 
P.E.O. meetings. Each report will take less than a minute to share 
and will provide your chapter with wonderful, informative 
glimpses into life at Cottey College. Several pages of general 
information are included.

Suggested procedure:
1) Print out the entire file. You may want to make sure the printer is 
     set to print on one side only.
2) Choose the presentation that you want to share at your P.E.O. 
     meeting as a report from Cottey College.
3) Pass around the page after your report so your chapter 
     members may enjoy the pictures.
4) Keep in mind that there are some time-sensitive materials, so 
     you may want to plan your presentations in advance.

We have a beautiful campus and excellent facilities, but what one 
sees on campus is just the stage setting for what happens in the 
classrooms, on the courts, in the suites, locally, and internationally. 
It is the faculty, staff, alumnae, friends of the College, and the 
Sisterhood who breathe life into the incredible opportunities 
provided to our students.

We hope you will be informed and motivated to share the message 
of your College with your P.E.O. sisters and prospective students. If 
you have questions regarding referral of students from your state, 
province, or district, please contact your regional Cottey chair. Her 
information may be found on 
your state, province, or 
district website.

You are a part of the amazing 
partnership that Cottey 
College has with the P.E.O.
Sisterhood. Together, we are 
creating incredible futures!

COTTEY IS...
Committed      |      Academic Excellence      |      Community
Empowering      |      Globally Minded      |      Motivating
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ATHLETICS

ABOUT
COTTEY ATHLETICS

EXPANDING IN NUMBER ; GROWING IN SUCCESS

1999-2000 2000-2001 2008-2009 2012

2014-201520182020-2021 2017-2018

The National Association of Intercollegiate 
Athletics (NAIA) is a governing body of small 
college athletics programs that are dedicated 
to character-driven intercollegiate athletics. 
Membership to the NAIA complimented Cottey 
College’s accreditation as a four-year 
baccalaureate degree-granting college. With a 
commitment to advancing character-driven 
athletics with the Champions of Character 
program at the heart of the organization, the 
NAIA is an excellent match with Cottey College.
In the two years that Cottey College has 
participated in the NAIA, the athletics 
department has been awarded the Five-Star 
Gold Status, the highest ranking possible. 

Basketball program 
added to the athletics dpt.

Volleyball program added 
as Cottey’s second sport

Softball program added
as Cottey’s third sport

Vanek Family Memorial
Softball Field Built

Cross Country and Track 
programs added

Cottey was accepted as a 
new member of the National 
Association of Intercollegiate 

Athletics (NAIA).

Flag Football program 
added. Esports program 

added.

Golf program’s 
Inaugural Season

Institutions are measured on a demonstrated
commitment to Champions of Character and earned points in character training, conduct in competition, academic focus, 
character recognition, and character promotion.  Institutions earn points based on exceptional student-athlete grade 
point averages and by having minimal to no ejections during competition throughout the course of the academic year.

Cottey College Athletic Department Scholarships - Scholarships are awarded to Cottey athletes based on demonstrated 
ability. They include basketball, cross country, Esports, flag football, golf, softball, track, and volleyball.

NAIA National Tournament Appearances – Congratulations to the Cottey College volleyball and softball programs for 
advancing to the NAIA National Tournament in 2021!

Volleyball - The Continental Athletic Conference (CAC) Conference Championships will be held at Hinkhouse Gymnasium 
November 12-12, 2021.

Sport Schedules can be found at www.cotteycomets.com   |   Facebook at Cottey College Athletics



CAMPUS IMPROVEMENTS
MAINTENANCE AND NEW PROJECTS

Cottey College is a creator of incredible futures for both our students and the areas they will impact. Our campus and 
student body share a collective enthusiasm for educating women to be contributing members of a global society. At 
Cottey College, we understand that a vibrant higher education involves more than a classroom experience. Campus 
improvements and preservation directly affect the student experience. Thus, Cottey remains committed to investing in the 
facilities and grounds to further the quest of becoming the institution of choice for women seeking a growing, distinctive, 
and selective college.

Throughout the summer, several maintenance and new projects were completed:
• Air conditioning was installed in Reeves Hall, and all of the original plumbing within the building was replaced.
• A building on the corner of West Austin and Tower Street was renovated to create a beautiful new Cottey College 
   Student Wellness Center for medical, counseling, and spiritual life services.
• A new, more efficient and higher capacity dishwasher was installed in the kitchen of Raney Dining Room replacing a 
   unit that was approximately 30 years old. 

Thanks to endowments from their sponsoring chapters, Wheatlake, Colorado-Minear, and Texas Suites were refreshed 
with new paint, new furniture in the suite area, and new carpet.

The grand opening of the Susan Bulkeley Butler Center for Campus Life was celebrated at our alumnae 2021 Founder’s 
Weekend. The new campus center features gathering, studying, dining space for students, faculty, staff, and visitors; the 
Cottey spirit shop; the Chellie Club, a coffee and snack bar; lockers for Cottey’s growing commuter student population; 
new campus meeting spaces; and outdoor terraces with multiple spaces for seating and an amphitheater. In addition to 
the campus center, the upper level of the Chapel has been revitalized and the entire facility is now air conditioned.

As always, no debt was incurred for any of these projects. We are so fortunate to have amazing P.E.O. supporters, 
alumnae, and friends of the College who make these projects possible.

Online Connection:
We invite you to join us in our efforts to create a vibrant, interactive, engaging campus community. You can help 
influence the quality of student life for generations to come. Go to cottey.edu/give to see how you can directly support 
Cottey students.



ACADEMIC PROGRAMS
CREATORS OF INCREDIBLE FUTURES
At Cottey College, we have 14 bachelor’s degree programs, 18 minors, and four associate degrees. Graduates of our 
degree programs are well-prepared to enter the world of work and for advanced study in graduate or law school. Faculty 
have developed learning experiences that distinguish Cottey as a leader in women’s education. Approximately 75% of 
Cottey students are in bachelor’s degree programs. The bachelor degree programs build on the core strengths of Cottey: 
an academically challenging environment with leadership opportunities for women, including an international 
experience, on a close, yet energetic, campus community.

Since its founding, Cottey has held strong to its mission of educating women in the arts and sciences. The skills gained 
through the curricular core offer students the opportunity to assemble a broad foundation of knowledge that can be used 
in a wide spectrum of careers and across a lifetime: 

• the ability to think critically and creatively
• to examine the world from all angles
• to communicate effectively
• to question for ourselves rather than simply believing what others tell us to believe
• to reason
• to be problem solvers
• to make ethical decisions
• to apply the scientific method
• to adjust to changing situations

With the development of Cottey’s baccalaureate programs, students now build on that arts and sciences base with strong 
subject-specific coursework and experiences all focused on preparing students for graduate school and/or their desired 
careers. Further, students are introduced to the three vital themes of Cottey: leadership, social responsibility, and global 
awareness. Thus, when students graduate from Cottey, they are prepared for whatever lies ahead.



P.E.O. PROJECTS

STAR STUDENTS

CONNECTING COTTEY WITH P.E.O. PROJECTS

GREAT COTTEY STUDENTS

P.E.O. is a philanthropic organization where women celebrate the advancement of women; educate women through 
scholarships, grants, awards, loans, and stewardship of Cottey College; and motivate women to achieve their highest 
aspirations. With these goals in mind, we are spurred to action in our local communities every day.

We can even find ways to combine efforts for our project recipients! International Peace Scholarship (IPS) awardees 
attend Cottey every year. In the past, we have had students who have been recipients of grants from the Program for 
Continuing Education (PCE) loans from the Educational Loan Fund (ELF), and of course, scholarships from the STAR 
Scholarship project. A few of our STAR student recipients who currently attend or recently attended Cottey are Madison 
Woodward, from Laurel, Maryland; Mikayla Meyer, from Chamberlin, South Dakota; Emily Marsh, from Beaumont, 
California; Hanna Bell, from Nevada, Iowa; Morgan Brown, from Hernando, Florida; Kirsten Bureman from Springfield, 
Missouri; and Grayce Navratil from Shawnee, Kansas.

Have you nominated a young woman for a STAR scholarship recently? 
Did you know that STAR students are ideal Cottey students? P.E.O. 
International describes ideal STAR candidates as exhibiting “excellence in 
leadership, academics, extracurricular activities, community service, and 
potential for future success.” These qualities also describe a great Cottey 
student! Many chapters have an idea of who they might nominate for a 
STAR scholarship in a year or two, and that is the perfect time to also refer 
her to Cottey College. By senior year, many students have already decided 
where they will attend the following fall. 

By letting Cottey know about a candidate earlier in her high school career, 
she has more opportunities to learn about the kind of college that will 
help her seek her future success and incredible future. One way you can 
help her get to know Cottey is to help her Experience Cottey! Cottey’s 
enrollment team individualizes each campus visit, letting the student see 
all the potential opportunities Cottey has to offer for her future! Further, 
students who visit and then enroll will receive an annual $1,500 visit 
scholarship, up to $6,000 over four years!
 



COTTEY & INTERNSHIPS
COTTEY IS EMPOWERING

An internship is a great way to get early job experience as well as make valuable networking connections. Cottey 
internships are available throughout the year with a variety of businesses, organizations, and non-profit agencies. A 
successful internship provides students with an opportunity to apply their classroom learning to the workplace. 
Employers and graduate schools value students who have put classroom concepts and skills to work in a “real world” 
environment.

Katie Bowes, Class of 2019, not only took courses in criminology to prepare for her career, but she also completed a 
semester-long internship with the Nevada Police Department three days per week. She was not there just to do filing, 
although everyone in the department has responsibilities involving paperwork. 

‘’I went on ride alongs,” Bowes said at the time, explaining some of her duties. ‘’I did some CIT [crisis intervention training] 
analysis. I took a look at some of their data and compiled it into an analysis of what they have done, what calls they’ve 
gone out on, and how many of those they have gone on during the year and what is the average.”

‘’The best thing about coming to Cottey was the opportunity to do an internship with the police department and work 
closely with faculty and staff to make sure that things like this happen,” Bowes added.

Three Cottey students have completed internships at the Kansas Polymer Research Institute on the campus of Pittsburg 
State University over the last three summers. Edilawit Mehari, associate degree class of 2021, is the most recent Cottey 
student to work on a research project. This internship was funded by summer research funds from Cottey’s Serenbetz 
Institute for Women’s Leadership, Social Responsibility, and Global Awareness. Mehari said of her internship, “I’m really 
excited to be part of this program and the people here are so supportive.” Other students who have completed research 
internships at the Kansas Polymer Research Institute are Wadzanai Ndambakuwa in 2020 and Lamoi Williston in 2019.

Cottey students have also interned at the Nevada Regional Medical Center, the Missouri Veteran’s Commission, Missouri 
Probation and Parole, the Nevada R-V School District, as well as local pharmacies and veterinary clinics. Cottey students 
have participated in internships with national and international corporations as well. 

Students eligible to participate in an internship must have first-year, second-semester or second-year standing by the 
beginning of the internship and have a 2.0 cumulative GPA or higher. Cottey internships offer course credit and are 
monitored by a faculty member and an internship site supervisor.



TRAVEL THE WORLD
COTTEY IS GLOBALLY MINDED
In today’s world, we believe every student should have a global education. At Cottey College, we open the door so 
students may take advantage of many international opportunities to expand their horizons, allow them to broaden 
their perspectives, and hone their cross-cultural communication skills.

All sophomore-level students and transfer students, having completed 24 credits at Cottey, are encouraged to spend 
the first week of spring break visiting an international city with classmates and faculty, learning about art, history, 
science, and culture. Students enroll in a course titled “Step into the World” to prepare for the selected modules and to 
develop their knowledge base about the country to which they will travel. No extra tuition fee is charged for the trip, 
and the College pays for airfare and hotel with interest from a fund established by the Cottey College Board of Trust-
ees. In past years, Cottey students have traveled to many different destinations such as Florence, Paris, Rome, Barcelo-
na, London, Madrid, New Zealand, Thailand, Tanzania, and Japan.

Some of our baccalaureate students spend a semester or more 
studying abroad. They take courses for credit and develop a truly 
international viewpoint. Our students have studied in Hong Kong, 
China, Japan, South Africa, Ghana, Spain, France, United Kingdom, 
Costa Rica, Argentina, and Chile. We have had students spend an 
entire semester studying with Semester at Sea, comparing cultures 
at port cities around the world. In the spring of 2020, students were 
scheduled to go to Germany and Poland, and in 2021, to Athens, 
Greece, but because of the COVID-19 pandemic, these events were 
canceled. Students who were scheduled for these canceled trips 
had the opportunity to participate in a May 2021 trip to Oahu, 
Hawaii.

In the spring of 2022, student are scheduled to travel to 
Paris, France!

Online Connection:
To view a video of students, faculty, and staff discussing global 
awareness and travel opportunities, visit our YouTube channel 
CotteyEdu and watch the video titled “International Travel 
Opportunities at Cottey College.”



PROMOTING COTTEY
BE AN INFLUENCER

U.S. News & World Report announced that Cottey College ranked #1 among its 2020 Best Regional Colleges. In total, 76 
colleges were ranked from 12 states comprising the Midwest region. In addition, U.S. News & World Report again 
recognized Cottey in three additional categories in the Midwest region . The College is ranked #1 among Best Value 
Schools; #6 in Lowest Student Debt Load at Graduation; and #4 in Schools with Largest Proportion of International 
Students.

Rankings by respected organizations such as U.S. News & World Report can provide valuable information to compare 
merits of different education programs. U.S. News & World Report uses 50 different types of numerical rankings in their 
annual comparisons. Colleges ranked in the Best Regional College category focus almost entirely on the undergraduate 
experience and offer a broad range of programs in the liberal arts in fields such as business, education, the sciences and 
humanities. 

Regional colleges include both public and private institutions. Colleges ranked in the Best Value College category take 
into account a college’s academic quality based on its U.S. News Best Colleges ranking and the 2019-20 net cost of 
attendance for a student who received the average level of need-based financial aid. The Lowest Student Debt Load at 
Graduation ranking indicates the median amount of debt for 2018 baccalaureate graduates. The data includes loans 
borrowed by students from the federal government.

Being an Influencer
All P.E.O. sisters have influence in the community! Be an influencer and network for Cottey College. Think about who you 
know. You may know students; you may know parents; you may know other influencers. Attend high school events and 
performances. Talk with community members who work with teens—youth pastors, teachers, counselors, school 
administrators, community center staff. Regularly talk about Cottey! 

People who know you should know that P.E.O.s support Cottey College.
We at Cottey cannot thank you enough for your willingness to promote our gem of a college to qualified and interested 
prospective students, either in high school or those who are at other colleges looking to move to a better environment for 
their education. We encourage you to explore our website at cottey.edu to learn more about Cottey. Refer a student today 
or plan a visit to a high school counselor, teacher, or coach. Get excited and help create incredible futures with us!

Online Connection
If you are in need of materials to promote Cottey to students, visit cottey.edu/peo and select the “Promote Cottey” link. 
On that page, you will see a link to the form where you may order free promotional materials. If you are needing 
additional materials or programs to present to your chapter, you may order free materials from Cottey. Contact the Office 
of P.E.O. and Alumnae Relations by email at peorelations@cottey.edu or by telephone at 417-667-8181, ext 2122. Helpful 
videos by our Outreach Coordinator are available to help in understanding how to promote Cottey to prospective 
students.  Visit cottey.edu/peo/promote-cottey for more information.  



LUMINARY CHAPTERS
BECOME A PART OF COTTEY
A luminary is one who inspires others and lights the way for those who follow. Local chapters now have an opportunity to 
earn the Cottey College Luminary Chapter designation, representing the light that leads to incredible futures!

Founded in 1884 by Virginia Alice Cottey, Cottey College has been a part of the P.E.O. Sisterhood since 1927. Cottey is 
vision made reality for the education of women. With dedication to a challenging curriculum in a supportive environment, 
students imagine, believe, and achieve their incredible futures.
 
BECOME A COTTEY COLLEGE LUMINARY CHAPTER
• A chapter that makes a lump sum contribution of $500 or more will be designated a Cottey College Luminary 
  Chapter. To receive recognition, the chapter contribution must be received by Cottey College by January 31. 
  Contributions may also be received by the s/p/d treasurer or paid assistant by January 31. Chapter checks are not to   
  be sent directly to the Executive Office. (Exception: Hawaii chapters should send their contribution to the 
  International Chapter Treasurer.)

• Individual contributions of $500 or more also allow a local chapter to receive 
  recognition as a Cottey College Luminary Chapter, provided the donor specifies 
  the chapter to be credited. To be considered a charitable donation, this 
  contribution must be made payable to Cottey College and be sent to Cottey 
  College. The deadline for these designated gifts is January 31.

To become a luminary chapter, go to cottey.edu/give.
 
CHAPTER RECOGNITION
• Each chapter designated as Cottey College Luminary Chapter 
  will receive a certificate at its s/p/d convention. Chapters in 
  Hawaii will receive Luminary Chapter materials directly.
• Chapters designated as Cottey College Luminary Chapters 
  will be listed as Luminary Chapters on the Cottey College 
  website. They will also be listed on the Cottey College 
  pages of the International Chapter website.
• Luminary Chapters will be featured in s/p/d displays, 
  newsletters, emails, and other promotions with the 
  assistance of s/p/d Cottey College Chairmen.



YOU’RE INVITED
COTTEY VACATION COLLEGE & P.E.O. VISIT DAY
Nestled in the historic town of Nevada, Missouri, Cottey College is truly a travel-worthy destination! Come for one of our 
amazing events or to take a student-led tour and enjoy the beauty of our 80-acre campus and up-to-date facilities.

Cottey College was founded in 1884 by Virginia Alice Cottey. She was critical of curriculum that emphasized social graces 
and homemaking skills over intellectual development, and her goal was to give women the best possible academic 
instruction with an appreciation for the liberal arts. This solid academic emphasis remains the cornerstone of our College.

Cottey Vacation College
For one week each summer, Cottey College’s dedicated faculty and staff will provide you with an experience you will 
never forget. You will be housed in a suite with eight to twelve guests; feast on Cottey cuisine; be inspired by our highly 
qualified faculty and passionate staff; and enjoy fun, optional evening activities.
 
Classes represent a wide range of interest areas in locations across campus. Participants attend morning and afternoon 
classes of their choice for four days and enjoy nightly entertainment and activities throughout the week. Information 
about Vacation College will be mailed in January to every local chapter president, all state board members, state Cottey 
Committees, select alumnae, and friends of the College.

Online registration will open in January.

P.E.O. Visit Day
Plan to visit during our premier visit event, P.E.O. Visit Day. While campus tours are offered year-round during the business 
week, the College sets aside a special Saturday every fall for P.E.O.s, alumnae, friends of the College, and the community 
to experience life on campus. P.E.O. Visit Day is the perfect opportunity to interact with Cottey students, tour campus, 
enjoy the wonderful Cottey cuisine, meet Cottey College president, Dr. Jann Weitzel, and enjoy a reception at the 
President’s House! The scheduled activities begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude with an Open House in the afternoon. We 

cannot wait to welcome you to campus 
and share our incredible Cottey College.

Scheduled Individual or Chapter Visits
Cottey College offers student-led walking 
tours for P.E.O.s, BILs, and P.E.O. chapters 
Monday-Friday between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. 
The student ambassadors eagerly await 
visitor arrivals to campus! They love to 
share their story and their college. Go to 
cottey.edu/peo/campus-tours to 
schedule a tour of Cottey College!

If you are scheduling a tour for a 
prospective student and/or her family, 
please contact the Office of Enrollment 
Management at admit@cottey.edu.

Online Connection
Take a virtual tour of Cottey College in 
Spanish or in English at cottey.edu/visit 
or watch a video featuring students 
discussing their love for the campus. It 
may be found at our YouTube channel 
CotteyEdu the video is titled Campus 
Tour of Cottey College.



SWEET SUITE LIVING
P.E.O. CONNECTIONS

The campus of Cottey College offers three residence halls and 34 suites. All but five suites are currently being supported 
by P.E.O. state chapter endowments. One suite is supported by an endowment established by the Cottey College Alumnae 
Association. Suites typically have a mix of new and returning students from around the world and each hall has a live-in 
hall director on staff and three student resident assistants. In addition to the suite names and support, all three of the 
Cottey residence halls have incredible P.E.O. connections!

P.E.O. Hall was dedicated in 1939, and it was the first major construction project after the P.E.O. Sisterhood gained 
ownership of the College. It is the only present residence hall to be built while the founder of the College, Virginia Alice 
Cottey Stockard, was still alive. New parlor renovations in 2018 resulted from a gift by Sophia Zetmier, past president of 
Kansas State Chapter of the P.E.O. Sisterhood. P.E.O. Hall parlor was the first to be refurbished to meet the needs of today’s 
students in order to create inviting spaces for living and learning.

Reeves Hall, Cottey’s second residence hall, was built in 1948. It is named after 
Winona Evans Reeves, past president of the Supreme Chapter of the P.E.O. 
Sisterhood and former editor of The P.E.O. Record. The parlor was modeled to 
resemble a hotel, and the suites to look like NYC apartments. Major renovations 
    in 2021 included the addition of air-conditioning and replacement of the 
         original plumbing within the building. Built in 1958, Robertson Hall is  
           named after past president of Nebraska State Chapter of the P.E.O. 
               Sisterhood Elizabeth Robertson, whose daughter donated to the 
               building fund in honor of her mother. In the lower level, Raney Dining 
               Room is named for Bessie Raney, past president of P.E.O. 
               International Chapter.

 A home away from home and a little family—that’s how recent Cottey 
 students describe living in a Cottey College suite! Residence halls at 
  Cottey are divided into apartment-style suites that include 
  single and double bedrooms and a shared living room, large 
  bathroom, and kitchenette. Residents come to Cottey from all 
     segments of society, different cultures and countries, and with 
           varying values systems and life experiences, but mutual 
   respect and consideration coupled with an awareness  
   of, and sensitivity to, the needs of others are always  
   encouraged. In this living environment, suitemates and  
   hall residents have an excellent opportunity to develop  
   lifelong friendships.

   Online Connection
   A video featuring students discussing their love for the  
   suite life at Cottey may be found at our YouTube  
   channel CotteyEdu. The video is titled “Suite Life.”
 



SEEING IS BELIEVING
AT COTTEY
Our research shows that students who visit campus are the most likely to apply, deposit, and enroll in classes. Your 
encouragement can make all the difference! Tell students about the importance of a visit, help them gain access to the 
P.E.O. travel funds/vouchers, and encourage them take that important step in realizing their incredible futures! 

EXPERIENCE COTTEY
The Cottey visit experience is an experience! This year-round visit opportunity is student- and experience-focused, with 
each student’s individual interests and objectives in mind. In addition to a campus tour, students will meet with admission 
and financial aid, have the opportunity to sit in on a class (if available), meet with faculty and students, have lunch in 
Raney Dining Room, check out the Spirit Shop, and more. 

We encourage all students considering Cottey to experience campus for themself! For students from over 100 miles from 
campus, we offer a one-night complimentary hotel room. In addition, any student who visits campus and subsequently 
enrolls at Cottey will receive a $1,500 annual visit scholarship, for up to $6,000 over four years. To schedule a prospective 
student visit, go to our registration page: cottey.edu/visit 

SCHOLARS DAY
Scholars Day is an invitation-only honors event for eligible accepted high school seniors and transfer students. This event 
gives students the opportunity to earn up to full tuition through an essay competition and interview with current Cottey 
scholars and faculty. Students attend informational sessions and have a personal campus tour. Attendees meet with 
faculty and students to discuss their ambitions for college and beyond and learn how Cottey’s academic programs can 
help them achieve those goals. The requirements to qualify are listed below:

• 3.75 GPA or higher, and
• Current resume, and
• Acceptance notification from Cottey

Students will receive an invitation to attend. Current dates and additional information are available at 
cottey.edu/scholars 

FOR MORE INFORMATION
For additional and emerging visit opportunities, be sure to visit cottey.edu/visit. If there is a prospective student in your 
life, be sure to refer her to Cottey! This is done easily by phone (417-667-8181 ext. 2107), email (admit@cottey.edu), or 
online (cottey.edu/referstudent). 
 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS
2021 - 2022

August 20-23

August 24

October 2

November 24-26

December 10

December 16

January 17

March 21

May 6

May 13-15

August 20-23

August 21

September 6

October 8

November 29

December 13-16

January 10

March 5

April 19

May 9-12

May 22-27

Orientation

Classes Begin

P.E.O. Visit Day

Thanksgiving Break

Last Day of Classes

Winter Break Begins

Martin Luther King Jr. Day; No Classes

Classes Resume

Last Day of Classes

Commencement Weekend

Cottey Seminar - This event is for state, provincial, and district 
P.E.O. leadership teams and by invitation only.

Opening Convocation

Labor Day; No Classes

Mid-Semester Break; No Classes

Classes Resume

Final Exam Week

Classes Begin

Spring Break Begins

Assessment Day

Final Exam Week

Vacation College - This event is for P.E.O.s , BILs, alumnae, and 
Friends of the College over the age of 21



DEGREES
COTTEY IS ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE
BACCALAUREATE DEGREES
Bachelor of Arts in Business Administration – Management
Bachelor of Arts or Bachelor of Science in Criminology
Bachelor of Arts in Elementary Education
Bachelor of Arts in English
Bachelor of Arts in Environmental Studies
Bachelor of Arts in International Business 
Bachelor of Arts in International Relations
Bachelor of Arts in Liberal Arts
Bachelor of Arts in Organizational Leadership
Bachelor of Arts in Psychology
Bachelor of Arts or Bachelor of Science in Secondary Education
Bachelor of Arts in Women, Gender, & Sexuality Studies
Bachelor of Science in Biology
Bachelor of Science in Health & Biomedical Sciences

ASSOCIATE DEGREES
Associate in Arts (A.A.)
Associate in Arts - Music (A.A.M.)
Associate in Fine Arts (A.F.A.), with an emphasis in:
   -Art
   -Theatre
Associate in Science (A.S.)

ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT
INFORMATION

A Cottey College education emphasizes high academic standards with unique opportunities for personal growth through 
residential, cultural, and intellectual experiences.

Students may apply to Cottey as early as April of their junior year.

Students must have at least a 2.6 high school GPA. Students must be taking a college preparatory curriculum at their high 
school—meaning they will have 4 years of English, 2 years of the same foreign language, 3 years of mathematics, 2 years 
of science, and 2 years of history and government.

In reviewing applications, Cottey performs a holistic assessment considering GPA, recommendations, activities, goals, and 
character. Overall, the College seeks to admit students whose interests and aspirations match the opportunities provided 
by Cottey and who will contribute to Cottey’s unique educational environment.

To apply, visit cottey.edu/apply.



RESOURCES
Admission or Enrollment Questions: 
ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT
Toll-Free: 888-5-COTTEY Phone: 417-667-8181 ext. 2107
Fax: 417-448-1025
Email: admit@cottey.edu

Philanthropy or Giving Questions: 
INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT 
Phone: 417-667-8181 ext. 2120
Fax: 417-448-1015
Email: advancement@cottey.edu

Student Life Questions: 
STUDENT LIFE CENTER
Phone: 417-667-8181 ext. 2126
Fax: 417-448-1020

Alumnae Questions: 
ALUMNAE RELATIONS
Phone: 417-667-8181 ext. 2122
Email: alumnae@cottey.edu

Financial Aid Questions: 
FINANCIAL AID
Phone: 417-667-8181 ext. 2178
Email: financialaid@cottey.edu

P.E.O. Related Questions:
P.E.O. RELATIONS
Phone: 417-667-8181 ext. 2122
Email: peorelations@cottey.edu or visit P.E.O. 

INTERNATIONAL
peointernational.org

P.E.O. RESOURCES 
cottey.edu/peo

ARCHIVE OF THE COTTEY COLLEGE VIEWPOINT MAGAZINE
cottey.edu/viewpoint 

ADMISSION APPLICATION
cottey.edu/apply

ATHLETIC INQUIRY
cottey.edu/athlete

FREE APPLICATION FOR FEDERAL STUDENT AID
fafsa.ed.gov

STUDENT VISIT EVENTS
cottey.edu/visit

INDIVIDUAL OR CHAPTER TOUR
cottey.edu/peo/campus-tours

VACATION COLLEGE INFORMATION
cottey.edu/peo/grow


